<u>MEMORANDUM</u>

TO:

Mr. Dennis Farias, City Clerk

FROM:

Manuel DeBrito Jr., Board of Election Commissioners

RE:

Recount

DATE:

November 20, 2017

The Board of Election Commissioners has certified the petition for a recount and set a date for the recount of ballots by hand for the office of Councillor, Ward 4.

The recount is scheduled for Monday, November 27, 2017 starting promptly at 6:00 P.M. It will be held in the City Hall Ashley Room, 133 William St. New Bedford, MA. The recount is expected to last 2 hours.

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), if any accommodations are needed, please contact Manuel DeBrito Jr.—Election Commissioner at 508-979-1423 or MassRelay 711.) Requests should be made as soon as possible but at least 48 hours prior to the scheduled meeting.

2011 NOV 20 P 3: 3